
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
 
I am requesting $2,000,000 in funding for the Minneapolis Public Housing Authority (MPHA) in 
fiscal year 2022.  
 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the Minneapolis Public Housing Authority 
located at 1001 Washington Avenue North, Minneapolis, MN 55401. 
 
 
Annual funding from Congressional appropriations for MPHA capital improvements has been on 
average $10-$12M. MPHA estimates its current capital backlog to be over $170M for their 6,000 
unit portfolio. In order to complete these critical life and safety improvements as well as other 
capital needs, MPHA must look to secure additional resources. These improvements benefit the 
well-being and safety of the low-income community residing in Minneapolis. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Member of Congress 


